Hi Mary,

You may indeed post a link to our website.  For future reference, you don’t need express written permission from Key to post links to our site.  Good luck with your endeavor!

Summer Nunn
Executive Assistant
Key Curriculum Press
1150 65th Street
Emeryville, CA 94608
Phone:  510-595-7000, ext. 136
Email:  snunn@keypress.com


>> ------ Forwarded Message
>> From: <mcmaster@apps.k12.mi.us>
>> Reply-To: <mcmaster@apps.k12.mi.us>
>> Date: Mon, 16 Mar 2009 06:42:08 -0700
>> To: <pdc@keypress.com>
>> Subject: Contact Us Submission
>> 
>> Last Name: McMaster
>> First Name: Mary
>> 
>> Position: Teacher
>> School/Organization: Allen Park Public Schools
>> Street Address: 18491 Champaign
>> City: Allen Park
>> State: MI
>> ZIP/Postal: 48187
>> 
>> Phone: 313 827-1200
>> Email: mcmaster@apps.k12.mi.us
>> 
>> Request:
>> I have a question about the sample lessons posted on your web site.  I have
>> helped to create a web based resource available to ALL teachers that are
>> teaching chemistry in Michigan.  The site hopes to provide materials and
>> resources that address specific content expectations of chemistry.  In Unit
>> 8 teachers are asked to teach electronegativity and I have posted a web link
>> to your sample lesson about Polar Bears and Penguins.  I did not copy your
>> material, I linked the user to your site.  It has occurred to me that I
>> probably need your permission to do so.  I would think that it would be good
>> exposure for your curriculum and I have given the name of the text and the
>> publisher with the link.  I have removed the link pending your decision.
>> Thank you.  Mary McMaster
>>
